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Valin Partners with Eaton to Offer Strainer Solutions to Customers 
Technical solutions giant adds to robust product offering 

 
San Jose, Calif. (Jan. 5, 2021)— Valin Corporation, a privately held, employee-owned company 
providing technical solutions for the technology, energy, life sciences, natural resources, and 
transportation industries has partnered with Eaton to stock and offer its cast and fabricated 
strainer product line to Valin’s customer base. The announcement further reinforces Valin’s 
reputation of offering top tier solutions in the industry. 
 
“We’re excited to now offer Eaton’s reputable strainer solutions to our dedicated customer 
base,” said Kari Kohonen, Director of Sales at Valin Corporation. “Our customers expect that we 
can live up to our reputation of being a one-stop-shop in terms of process and control solutions. 
Being able to offer Eaton’s strainer solutions furthers our ability to live up to this reputation.  
 
Eaton’s strainer solutions are designed to protect pumps, filters, nozzles, flow meters, valves, 
heat exchangers, condensers, oil burners, boilers and other downstream process system 
components from debris. 
 
Valin’s foothold in the Western United States, Pacific Northwest and Alaska makes the 
partnership attractive to Eaton. Coupling the geographic advantage with its vast knowledge and 
expertise around strainers and process control, Valin is uniquely positioned to provide off-the-
shelf and custom solutions. 
 
“We are pleased to have a partner in Valin Corporation focusing on the Oil, Gas, and Power 
Generation markets in the Western USA Region,” said Paul Hill, Regional Sales Manager at 
Eaton. “The Eaton cast and fabricated strainer portfolio, as well as the Wright Austin Liquid 
Separator technology, provide an extended portfolio of filtration solutions to Valin’s customers.  
We look forward to working together to support this important market segment in the region.” 
 
Learn more about Valin’s strainer offering here. 
 
About Valin Corporation 
 
Valin Corporation is the leading technical solutions provider for the technology, energy, life 
sciences, natural resources, and transportation industries. For over 45 years, Valin has offered 
personalized order management, on-site field support, comprehensive training, and applied 
expert engineering services utilizing automation, fluid management, precision measurement, 
process heating, and filtration products. 
 
To learn more about Valin’s solutions and capabilities, please visit www.valin.com, or to browse 
our product portfolio please visit www.valinonline.com. 
 

### 
 

https://www.valin.com/filtration/brands/eaton
https://www.valin.com/
https://www.valinonline.com/

	FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

